
Re: docket # TS042184 
  
I strongly oppose the creation of a foot-ferry at the Harper Dock. Introducing a ferry in this area 
would not only destroy the culture of the community, but would negatively affect an underwater 
environment that is unique to the Harper area.  
  
Certainly, a foot ferry is needed to economically and efficiently transport individuals who work in 
Seattle or for those of us who travel to Seattle for other reasons. The logical option is to use the 
existing ferry terminal in Southworth.  I understand that there are obstacles to adding foot ferry 
service at the Southworth Ferry dock. Those obstacles surely can be overcome, especially with 
local support which I believe will be easily won once plans are abandoned for a Harper Ferry 
dock. 
  
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns regarding to my objection. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Casandra Firman 


